
 

 

 

30 January 2019 

The Educational Attaché 
 
Dear Mr Vlachos 
 
We would like to bring to your attention that SAHETI School offers a number of scholarships and 
bursaries to girls and boys who are academic, sport or cultural achievers entering Grade 8 in 2020.  
 
These bursaries range in value and are for the duration of high school, subject to the stated criteria 
being met every year. Recipients of such bursaries will need to demonstrate steady and continued 
progress every year, in order to qualify for subsequent years. 
 
Please assist us by disseminating this information (in Greek and English) so that we can attract as 
many Grade 7 pupils of Greek descent as possible, who wish to apply for a SAHETI bursary. The 
Information Evening will take place on Wednesday 27 February 2019 at 18h30 at SAHETI. The exams 
will be written on Saturday 2 March 2019. 
 
Interested parents of Grade 7 pupils should contact the Marketing Department of SAHETI on 

011 479 3705 before 18 February 2019. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Mr W Taylor 

Executive Headmaster  

 

 


